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11th November 2022 

Re: Pop UK- Anti Bullying Week- Friday 18th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Music Plus Trust will be working with all KS2 children- Y3-Y6 on a very exciting and 
important project linking in with our ‘anti bullying week’- ‘Will you ‘like’ me?’. The project 
looks at the online world and ways in which it impacts on our children, and their families. 
Recently, the Children’s Commissioner highlighted the importance of helping our children 
learn about these issues and we believe this is a key aspect of life and growing up in our 
community today. ‘Music Plus Trust’ is an educational charity directed by Andy Silver 
founder of the ‘PopUK’ project, which empowers children with messages about key life skills 
and values that are important in modern life.  
 
During the day, all the children will learn 3 songs, teaching them about the online world and 
technology and its effect on their emotions and wellbeing. They will also record the 3 songs 
and then perform a celebration assembly and ‘mini’ concert at the end of the day, where 
the songs will be performed, and they will talk about what they have learnt.   The assembly 
will be in the school hall at 2:30pm and we’d love you to attend.  This is a great 
opportunity for them to share with you what they have been doing at school and for you to 
learn about how social media may affect them at home too!  
 
MP3’s of the children’s recording will be available to download for FREE soon after the 
project ends. 
 
Music Plus Trust is a charity who do valuable work around the country, and they will be 
offering badges (£1), wristbands and pencils (£1.50) for sale at the end of the day.  
All money raised will go back into the charity to help them continue their amazing work. 
Please send in money with your child if you would like them to purchase any of the 
merchandise. 
 
Thanks for your support with this project. 
 
 
Mrs Natasha Johnson    Mr Andy Silver 
Headteacher    Pop UK 
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